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 new media consortium

ANNOUNCEMENT TO MEMBERS

NMC Update: PaperThin is NMC's Newest Supporting Partner

One of the best ways in which the NMC has linked up with corporate partners over the years has been from the referrals of members who have found a great company that they think other NMC schools will be interested in. We've had several great partners identified in this way, and in the past few weeks, another has come to us from one of our member colleges.

Please join me in welcoming PaperThin, Inc., as NMC's newest Supporting Partner!

Since 1993, PaperThin, Inc. has helped educational institutions, government agencies and organizations of all sizes to significantly reduce the time and expense involved in creating, updating and managing Web content.  As a single-product company, they are devoted exclusively to the continual enhancement of their flagship product, CommonSpot (TM) Content Server,

And to effectively and affordably meeting their customers' needs.

As a full-featured, completely browser-based, out-of-the box Web publishing and dynamic content management solution, CommonSpot Content Server allows non-technical users within an organization to create, manage and deliver Web content.

CommonSpot Content Server is the two-time winner of the ColdFusion Developer's Journal Reader's Choice Award for Best Content Management Tool, and winner of the Best Content Management Application in the 2002 MIMC Awards.

You can learn more about CommonSpot on the PaperThin website, at http://www.paperthin.com.

Let's extend a warm welcome to our new friends at PaperThin!  If you'll be with us at the NMC Summer Conference in Blacksburg, please plan to visit their booth and learn more about what this exciting company is up to. 

Larry Johnson

NMC

